
Signing of bilateral Arrangement between AERB and ONR 

 

A bilateral arrangement between AERB and the Office for Nuclear Regulation (ONR) of the 

United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland, for the exchange of information and 

cooperation in the area of regulation of safe use of nuclear energy for the peaceful purposes, 

was signed on January 23, 2024 and February 20, 2024 through postal exchanges. The 

Arrangement was signed by AERB Chairman, Mr. Dinesh Kumar Shukla, and ONR Chief 

Executive/Chief Nuclear Inspector, Mr Mark Foy.  

The arrangement will enable, among other things, sharing of knowledge and expertise in 

various areas such as siting, construction, commissioning, operation, radioactive waste 

management and decommissioning of civil nuclear installations; preparedness and 

management of nuclear and radiological emergencies and co-operation in safety research, 

exchange of lectures and experts for training courses and seminars.  

 

This arrangement shall remain in force for a period of five years. 

 

 

 


